
Date: 10/31/2013 5:27:36 PM 
Subject: Alcoa letters - legislators/mayors

From: Schimsa, Rebecca
To: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

The Governor has received letters from the following officials regarding Alcoa:
□ Rep. Wayne George (Marion, Dillon, Horry)
□ Rep. Sean Bennett (Dorchester, Berkeley, Charleston)
□ Rep. Bill Crosby (Berkeley, Charleston)
□ Mayor Joe Riley of Charleston
□ Mayor Minnie Newman-Caldwell of Hanahan

Please let me know if you would prefer a different reply than our standard Alcoa response.

Rebecca S. Schimsa
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 
Staff Attorney & Commerce Liaison
O: (803) 734-6068 | C: (803) 429-4561
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